
-----Original Message----- 
From: Ana Blair [mailto:akblair@comcast.net]  
Sent: Thursday, April 09, 2015 8:29 AM 
To: Davidson Ian 
Subject: In support of HB 3417 
 
Dear Committee, 
I am contacting you to voice my support of HB 3417. To have enough lead time to respond to proposals 
affecting Oregonians is critical for us to be responsive and responsible in letting our government know 
how important each proposal dealing with land use and water use in our state and community is. In days 
to come these issues will become critical as our resources become more scarce. Thank you. Ana Blair 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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